
 
First Reformed Presbyterian Church of Durham 

1316 Watts Street
Durham, NC 27701

February 4, 2020 

AIC of Great Lakes-gulf Presbytery
Michael Lefebvre (Moderator), Dale Koons, Sean Bird, Jason O’Neill and David Mauser 

Dear Brothers,

As we are quickly approaching presbytery there is one known issue that will be ad-
dressed, that concerning Dr. Michael Lefebvre’s articles on the historical Adam and his 
recently published The Liturgy of Creation: Understanding Calendars in Old Testament 
Context. It is our understanding that the seminary faculty has written a paper to review 
of the teachings in the paper and book that Dr. Lefebvre has authored. It is already 
planned that the Great Lakes Gulf Presbytery address this issue and it seems impera-
tive upon the presbytery to have the seminary paper in hand before the presbytery 
meets, so that we can rightly understand the concerns of the seminary to make our own 
decisions on this matter.

We therefore request that the AIC, on behalf of the GLGP, request from RPTS the distri-
bution of their paper, already mentioned, to be sent electronically to the sessions of the 
Great Lakes-Gulf Presbytery. 

We thank you for your immediate attention to this issue. 
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